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I	support	a	fair	price	for	solar	power	fed	back	into	the	electricity	grid.	
The	Feed	In	Tariff	should	be	regulated	to	represent	the	true	wholesale	cost	of	
electricity	at	the	point	and	time	where	it	is	being	generated.	This	should	include	
the	cost	of	generation	and	transmission	losses	as	well	recognizing	the	benefits	to	
environment	and	health.	
	
Thomas	Jehne		
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